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     I work in healthcare, and getting time off to vote would be very difficult.  Not 

everyone has the luxury of taking time off to do things even as important as voting.  

Voting by mail gives constituents time to review their ballot and make informed 

decisions without having to make sacrifices.  It's ridiculous that this bill is even being 

proposed and in my view has very, very bad intentions.  Restricting voting is 

UNdemocratic- I question the intentions of someone trying to hinder the ability to 

vote. 


